
From: Colvin, Michael 
Sent: 12/19/2013 3:14:53 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: Comm Ferron's remarks 

As a trade favor, can you please send me a copy of the PG&E internal audit report on the 1.1 violation? Ferron 
heard that PG&E was using the results in a media report and would like to see it for himself. 

Thanks 
Michael 

Original Message 
From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.coml 
Sent: Thursday, December 19, 2013 12:43 PM 
To: Colvin, Michael 
Subject: Comm Ferron's remarks 

Could we get a copy of remarks on both of today's items? OSC and L147? 
It would really help us report back without having to construct a transcript. 

Thanks 
Laura 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coni/about/companv/privacY/customer/ 
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